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Current StatusPROJECT OVERVIEW

The pedestrian improvements to SR 9 at the Chattahoochee River are a key element 
of Roswell and Sandy Springs’ efforts to revitalize the SR 9 corridor and to promote 
and enhance recreational and multimodal use of bicycle and pedestrian facilities. The 
goals of this project are to improve safety and operations, and increase multimodal 
connectivity. 

This project was originally funded with a Federal earmark ($3 million) and local funds 
from both cities. Because Federal money is involved, this project must continue to 
follow the Federal environmental guidelines as well as coordinate with GDOT and 
FHWA. Although Roswell is the official sponsor of the project, Sandy Springs has 
agreed to share the local match 50/50 with Roswell.


